
  

ABATE is a state motorcyclists rights organization dedicated to defending the rights of all motorcyclists. ABATE 

also encourages all motorcyclists to register to vote and become active in the political process. ABATE encourages 

motorcyclists to voluntarily obtain motorcycle rider training. 

 

Learn more about ABATE at www.abatesc.com 

Legislative Meeting Notice 
Hands Free bill and others 

Sunday January 30, 2022 

Immediate Release: Legislative Meeting to be held after the 1:00 p.m. ABATE of 

Greenville meeting. Located at the Greenville Shrine Club located 119 Beverly Road 

Greenville, SC 29609. 

 We will have a “Letters for YOUR Legislators” seminar given including the how’s and 

whys! We will be bringing sample letters and supplies for us to get our issues down on paper 

and into our representative’s hands! 

 We will provide an in-depth discussion of current legislation. Hands Free, Carolina Squat 

Reckless Driving and other legislation. 

 Discussion of the Motorcycle Riders Foundation and the importance of staying involved at 

the Federal level. 

If you have any questions please contact us directly. 

Ralph Bell, ABATE Legislative Coordinator 

(803) 556-2354 or email helmet_laws_suck@msn.com 

Reb Richardson, Assistant ABATE Legislative Coordinator 

(803) 491-5145 or email reb@truvista.net 
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